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Comments I am reconfirming my objection to this proposal.  The recent documents do resolve of any my previous 
concerns, in particular 
 There still appears to be no demand for additional clay for bricks, despite the mention of Ibstock 
bricks (who are based in Wales)  
 The impact in terms of noise, net carbon emissions, pollution and dust on the the wildlife, 
including protected species such as the Barbastelle Bat and badgers, which may not live on their land 
but do live on the land where the lorries will be passing 
 Access to Loxwood Road is precarious at best and the route to the A281 will pose an increased 
risk for all other road users. How can they guarantee that they will be able to conform to the recent 
changes in the Highway Code which gives priority to pedestrians, horses and cyclists? 
This site remains unsuitable for the proposal and hopefully the Council will reach the same conclusion 
and firmly reject it when it comes to the committee. 

Received 05/02/2022 17:37:20

Attachments


